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ne 19.

Sir.-

I have your letter of the 10th enclosing

copy of telegram received by you from Mr. M.W. Lowther,

your Superintendent at Charlottetown, and wish to thank

you for the same.

I have taken the matter up with Rev. J.A.

MacDonald, Indian Superintendent for Prince Edward

and him to let me have the necessary
Island, and Mr

with these returned
application in or

 Clndian soldiers.

Yours truly.

F.T.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

nen, wie der Aufsichtung des Männer in Chagel.

Soldier Sentlement to

Adian affairs. Letterbo
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